
GRENED NEWS 

Scholarship performance review 2017 with Abena Vincent, 
Leadership Development Training coordinator 

GRENED welcomes twelve (12) new students to the Programme. 

 

Since its initiation in 1996,  GRENED has been assisting students from both    secondary and 

tertiary level educational institutions. This year was no different. GRENED continues to support 

students from 7 Secondary Schools in three parishes, College and University.   

After being interviewed by members of the 

GRENED board on August 18th 2017, twelve 

(12) students were awarded a scholarship 

and the remaining seventeen (17) GRENED 

scholarships were renewed.  

Each student received a yearly scholarship of 

one thousand five hundred dollars, 

($1,500.00), towards meals, transportation, 

tuition and other necessary school supplies.  

Given our mission and vision GRENED seeks 

to create leaders amongst its students; to do so 

GRENED carefully look at each students needs 

apart from finances.   On Wednesday, December 13th 2017, students came to do their perfor-

mance review; we had averages as high as 89.0 from Form 1 to 5.   The Chairman of the Board 

was very pleased to have seen such great results, other members of the Board was Ms. Gloria 

Thomas and Leadership Development Training Coordinator Ms. Abena Vincent, were the facili-

tators for that session.  GRENED is very pleased to have so much success in the first term of 

the school year where students are usually just starting to settle down in their new forms. 
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Five of GRENED’s Students 

Graduated From TAMCC 

GRENED  is overjoyed to have 

had five (5) students graduating 

from the T.A. Marryshow Com-

munity College with Grade Point 

Averages (GPA) as high as 

3.15.   

On the secondary level only one 

student were at that class who 

graduated and obtained eight 

(8) out of nine (9) CXC passes 

including Mathematics. 

 

The Scholarship Programme is in its 21st  

year. Participating students come from St. 

Andrew’s, St. David’s and St. Patrick’s. They 

attended schools in these parishes, including 

other schools in the St. George’s area.  This 

Scholarship Programme is GRENED’s flag-

ship and has graduated scores over the 

years.  It is funded strictly on a volunteer basis 

by donations. 

GRENED continues to need your financial 

support  to be able to continue these direct 

awards in order to support at least 28         

students for the academic year 2017-2018. 

2017 TAMCC Graduates with their parents 

Graduates: Javin and Jaime Noel; Charmaine Joseph 

Shania David 2017 Graduate 

Tonya Courtney 2017 

Graduate 



 

They both participated in various session-circular economy, agro           

ecology, oceans and more. 

GRENED is proud of Charmaine who conducted herself with calm, 

strength, dignity and interest, making new associations among the global 

youth presence as well as senior officials at the meeting. It was her 

maiden event on many fronts, but she was a good representative of 

GRENED.    

Our goal is to take our scholars and gradu-

ates into a world full of potential for them 

and for our organization and for Grenada. 

Charmaine had an opportunity to meet with 

Her Royal Highness, the Princess of 

Oman, as well as students from Kenya, 

France, Portugal, India and elsewhere. I 

believe she was the only Caribbean youth 

present. 

Despite funds not being raised for 

GRENED, they did raised GRNED’s  profile 

and the profile of one of our leading youth.  

GRENED's 2017 TAMCC graduate Char-

maine Joseph attended Global Science Con-

ference in Brussels,     Belgium, 3rd -25th 

October, 2017. 

GRENED's 2017 TAMCC graduate Char-

maine Joseph returned to Grenada after par-

ticipating in the inaugural Global Science, 

Technology and Innovation Conference Se-

ries, G-STIC.  

Charmaine accompanied     Dr.     Dessima 

Williams  for the   3-day event at which she 

was an invited speaker at the October 24th 

celebration of the 72nd anniversary of the 

United Nations founding.  
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Executive Director and 
GRENED   student            
Charmaine Joseph 



 

GRENED, Board of Directors, parents, students  and 

staff expresses sincere gratitude to you for your 

generous contributions.  We appreciate your 

thoughtfulness and commitment towards our students 

in particular and we look forward to your continued 

support.   

The Grenada Education and Development Programme 

Contact Us 

GRENED                                              

P.O. Box 923                              

Grenville                                        

St. Andrew’s                               

Grenada W.I. 

 

TELEPHONE 

1 473 442 6277                                

1 473 423 5124 

 

EMAIL                                         

contactgrened@gmail.com 

 

Website      

www.grened.net 

 

GRENED 


